

SE 202 Pope Street Wilbur WA 99185 (509) 647-2221 485 SE E Street Creston WA 99117 (509) 636-2721



November 23, 2020

Dear Wildcat Parents,

This letter serves as a follow-up to the Instant Alert message you received informing you that we were doing distance only learning on November 24th and 25th. This decision seemed prudent as the school has several staff members in quarantine after potential exposures. The safety of students and staff is paramount to our decision and these two days of distance learning along with the Thanksgiving Holiday will allow Lincoln County health officials time to discover what more steps need to be taken if any. We will announce on November 30 the date we will return to in person instruction, this return could be as early as December 1.

Thank you for your flexibility and patience, and we hope you have a wonderful Thanksgiving. Please don't hesitate to call or email if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Wildcat Admin Team

